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SGFS thanks SC21/WG7 for their contribution (SC21/WG7 N886). SGFS endorses the 
need to harmonize terminology and concepts, and recognizes the need to develop a 
statement on the relationship between ODP standards and OSE profiling.

We have had no opportunity during our Amsterdam meeting to study your contributions: 
comments from Member Bodies and Liaison Organizations on TR 10000 parts 1 and 3 
caused SGFS to carry out a review of the concepts and terminology used in TR 10000. 
During this process (that will continue after the meeting) we will keep your contributions 
at hand.

SGFS is in receipt of many proposals from Member Bodies which stress the need to 
harmonize the concepts and terminology of OSE profiling with those from the Guide to 
the POSIX Open System Environment (P1003.0, currently under ballot in SC22). We 
recommend that SC21/WG7 also liaise with SC22/WG15 on topics of concepts and 
terminology, to ensure an easy alignment between the various documents currently 
under production.


